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Dear Council Members: I strongly urge you to extend the Local
Emergency Order. As a Neighborhood Council member, I believe
that virtual meetings are vital for the community to continue to
engage in civics and public engagement. Since the pandemic hit
two years ago, many people have participated in civic and public
engagement via virtual meetings. It has helped bring together
people and increased the number of people attending government
meetings virtually. I strongly encourage you to keep virtual
meetings on the table and to allow government meetings such as
Neighborhood Council meetings have the option of holding public
meetings virtually. Thank you, LIONEL MARES



